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Monday, 16th May 2022 
 

Platinum Jubilee Celebrations – Friday 27th May 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
I am writing to let you know our plans to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee on Friday 
27th May 2022.  
 
To mark this historic moment, the whole school will be having a school tea party outside in 
the school playground. We will be decorating with buntings and have red, white and blue all 
over. The children will be listening and singing along to many British songs. 
 
All children should come into school wearing red, white and blue on this day. 
 
For the tea party, we are asking parents to provide their child with a carton of juice and a 
cupcake (no nuts please). 
 
We are looking forward to a lovely day and the possibility of a special visitor. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 

Nicky Ross 
Headteacher  
Woodpecker Hall Academy  
NSCT Leader of Primary Education  
 


